
 

Kindergarten 2015-2016 

                                                                                   

Jan. 28, 2015 Kindergarten registration begins 9-3:00 p.m. daily at all  

   Elementary schools except Allisonville Elementary (Allisonville parents  

   need to register at John Strange) 

   Who should attend:  Washington Township residents wishing to enroll their child 

   into kindergarten for the upcoming school year    

    What to bring:  Child’s birth certificate, immunization record, proof of  
   residency (mortgage statement or lease), current utility bill 

Requirements:  Children must be 5 by or on September 1, 2015.  Students must    

be enrolled by a parent or guardian and must reside in the Washington Township 

   School District. 

 

Jan. 28, 2015            9:00 a.m. Meeting & school tour for kindergarten parents  

 

March 5, 2015 Kindergarten Jamboree – CEC 5-7:00 p.m.    

 Registration is available 

 Meet your child’s principal 

 Immunizations and after-school care information 

 Many informative booths  

 Great family night 


